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After 7 years in LGAQ’s Local Government House, The Queensland Water Directorate (qldwater) together with IPWEAQ has moved to new premises. 

Our new address is:   Unit 4, 43-49 Sandgate Road, Albion 4010.  (Our postal address remains the same: PO Box 2100, Fortitude Valley BC 4006)

All our staff are still be contactable at their usual email addresses and mobile phones, however all our office telephone numbers and fax number have changed.

Our new telephone numbers are listed below:

	Heather Gold + general enquiries
	07 3632 6850

	Rob Fearon 
	07 3632 6855

	Dave Cameron (on leave until 3 January)
	07 3632 6854

	Michelle Hill
	07 3632 6853

	Sally Walding
	07 3632 6852

	Fax
	07 3632 6899


Our old telephone numbers have now been diverted to our new numbers and we apologise if you have had problems contacting us during the past few days.
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This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.
To add your name to the distribution list, email “subscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au
To remove your name from the distribution list, email “unsubscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au 
Visit qldwater at www.qldwater.com.au 
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